
  

 
 

Any lifeguard who needs to update their certification will need to sign up for ALL FOUR of the 

following PtE dates:  April 26, April 30, May 3, May 7.

 Next meeting is on April 24th in Room C114.  See Mrs. Becich with any questions. 

NHS is hosting a blood drive from 6:30am – 12:45pm with the American Red Cross.  

Students over the age of 16 may donate.  A permission slip must be turned in prior to donating.  Permission 

slips are available in Mrs. York’s room (C209) and at a table outside the cafeteria during lunch. 

Any student who is going on the American Writer's Museum 

and poetry reading field trip May 2nd, please meet outside of Mrs. Day's classroom at the beginning of PtE this 

Friday, April 26th for a quick, informational meeting.  

During the month of April, Mr. Volk's 3D art classes are selling puzzle piece 

key rings and puzzle piece earring set in room E-117 and in Main Street during lunch periods. Proceeds go 

toward a scholarship for a student on the autism spectrum disorder scale. Prices: Keyrings - $1.00 and 

earrings – a $4.00 a pair. 

Will take place on Saturday, April 27th at 11am. Tickets can be purchased through the online 

school store. All proceeds benefit Riley's Children's Hospital. Please contact Brittney Gore (C116) with any 

questions.

Cap & Gowns will be distributed during PtE on May 3rd.

: “It’s About Time”, “Door to Door” and Virtual Family” are the 3 short plays selected for this 

year’s Freshman play. Performances will be held on May 2nd and May 3rd at 7pm.  Tickets can be purchased 

at the door.

To request academic assistance during PtE, students must complete 

the Google Form in the Student On-Stop-Shop module in Canvas no later than 8:15am on the day of a PtE. 

Students taking the AP Macroeconomics exam should stop by Mr. Bafia's 

room in C302 to pick up a review packet if you have not already received one. Practice tests are available 

during PtE and Mondays after school in room C302.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


